
 

 

NOTICE OF WORKS & TEMPORARY IMPACT TO ACCESS 

Terrigal Boardwalk construction and Rockpool restoration works 

From Tuesday 29 September (for up to a two week period): 

• The small carpark on Terrigal Esplanade (situated on the hill between Terrigal 

Beach and The Haven) will be temporarily closed. 

• A pedestrian and traffic management plan will be in place whilst these works are 

carried out to ensure community safety. 

 

During the normal site working hours of Monday to Friday (6am to 6pm) and Saturday 

(6am to 1pm): 

• Controlled detours will be in place directing pedestrians and vehicle traffic around 

the crane on Terrigal Esplanade.   

• To allow for safe pedestrian crossing across the end of Ash Street (at the 

intersection with Terrigal Esplanade), the end of the street will be closed off and 

vehicle access be restricted. Access in and out of Pine Tree Lane from Ash Street 

will not be impeded.   

• Outside of these normal work hours, the crane will remain at the carpark secured 

with fencing and the normal footpath access route will be unobstructed. 

 

For further information on the above work, please contact Council on 1300 463 954 or email 

ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au  

 

For more information on the Terrigal Boardwalk and Rockpool Upgrade project, go to 

yourvoiceourcoast.com and search ‘Terrigal Boardwalk’  
 

 

mailto:ask@centralcoast.nsw.gov.au
https://www.yourvoiceourcoast.com/all-projects/terrigal-boardwalk-project-and-rockpool-restoration

